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Kinesiology

Faculty Dept. Meeting

May 19, 2015

Meeting called to order by Dr. Glenn Haller at 6:03pm.
Minutes taken by Brianna Weitz and sign in sheet passed around.

OPENING REMARKS:
1. All five equivalencies, previously mentioned in past meetings, have been
approved.

2. The next Department meeting will not be held until Fall Semester. There was
a discussion about the time and dates that the meeting should be held. It was
brought to everyone’s attention that Adjunct faculty needs to be present for
these meetings. They agreed that based on schedules meetings will
potentially be held on Tuesday nights between 5 and 7 pm. This was the time
most faculty could be present but it is not confirmed.

3. Course Preferences for Intersession and Spring 2016 was discussed. If there
were any courses/times/locations that anyone had preference to it should be
addressed with Glenn. This could benefit the faculty and it can be discussed
with the Dean for approval.

PLO’s:

1. KIN has nothing added for PLO’s. The discussion of exit surveys and how to
accomplish them was lengthy and noted that it is a problem for our
department. There was a proposal to change the assessment for graduates to
determine whether SLO’s are being accomplished. (See appendix A for an
example of how PLO’s would fit a degree outline)

2. Tennis was given as an example of PLO plans. (See Appendix B) A follow up
discussion about PLO action plans brought out the approval to go forward
with the current proposal.
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Two Unit Classes:

1. An example of 2-unit classes fitting the block schedule was distributed. (See
Appendix C-A). This was set up in examples of 3 and four hour classes. We
cannot teach courses outside of the block schedule. There was a discussion to
set that up with one course to see how it runs during the course of the
semester. People agreed to see how it would work for Football as a guide
post.

2. Following the schedule were examples of other colleges putting to use their 2
unit courses. (See Example C-B) It was brought up by faculty to create a
hybrid class; the result of that discussion was it would be looked into.
August/September is the deadline that we have to agree and make changes
with what we want to do.

OPEN FORUM:
1. Nothing to discuss at this time.

MEETING ADJOURNED:
The meeting was adjourned at 7:15pm.



